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Staffing Timeline 
The staffing timeline is set and should be up on SSO by January 31. It is important for teachers who have 
a 50/50 workload to make a request if they want to appear in a different category. For example, if at the 
moment you appear in the mathematic category and you are working 50% in math and 50% in French, 
you could ask to appear in the French category on the seniority list. 
 
Student Teacher Funds 
The money is in, and we are waiting for the information from the board. Teachers should see it appear on 
their next pay. 
 
Mentoring Updates 
The budget for release for mentees is in schools. About $1400 per mentee for release.  Mentors should 
have received their stipend on this pay. We were informed that there was a memo sent to explain how 
the payments were done. 
 
Compensation for Oversize 
We were told that it was paid for secondary and not sure if elementary received it or will be receiving it.  
Principals should have a document with breakdown if teachers want to verify. 
 
Emergency Substitution 
Again, this should have been discussed at staff council and a process should be in place. Resource teachers 
should not be used for emergency substitution unless they are not scheduled to work with students. 
 
Deductions for Sick Days 
If you are absent, only minutes of pure teaching should be deducted unless you are absent for more than 
two days or more, then it will be full days that are deducted.  
 
March Break 
If your young child has a different March break, it’s possible to take 4 days for parental responsibility and 
your personal day from the bank of special leave days.  Please inform your principal first. 
 

This is my last report! I wish to thank many of you for your support during these years. I 

know that my replacement Erica Lamothe will be more than capable, and I will only be a phone 

call away if she needs help! 

Take care, 

 
Ann Granger 


